
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Statewide 9-1-1 Advisory Board 

 Open Meeting  
October 19, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. 

 
LOCATION  

Due to the current COVID-19 pandemic, this meeting will be conducted via WebEx.   

Board members will receive the Web Ex information via email.   

 

 
AGENDA: 
 
 

1) Public Hearings 
 

• 10:15 a.m. Hancock/Henderson Consolidation Plan 
o Vote on Board recommendation 

 
2) Fiscal Update 

 
3) Administrator’s Update 

 
4) Old Business 

 
5) New Business 

 
6) Public Comment 

 
7) Adjourn 

 
Adjourn 
 
The meeting will be accessible to individuals with disabilities in compliance with the Illinois Human Rights Act 
and the Americans with Disabilities Act and other applicable laws.  Persons requiring reasonable 
accommodations are requested to contact Marci Elliott, at marci.elliott@Illinois.gov. 
 
 *For those members of the public who wish to listen to the meeting, or participate in the public comment section, 
please send a request to Lt. Cody Goldsboro at cody.goldsboro@illinois.gov, and the WebEx information will be 
provided. 
 
Public Notice and Agenda posted Friday, October 16, 2020, 10:00 a.m. at the Illinois State Police Central 
Headquarters, 801 South Seventh Street, Springfield, Illinois; and on the Illinois State Police official 
website, www2.illinois.gov/sites/statewide911/Pages/default.aspx. 
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